
 
 
 

Notice of Hearing 
 
 

 
June 27, 2014 Ref. 2014-H-104 
 
The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) will hold a hearing on July 14, 2014 
to consider an application from Ontario Power Generation (OPG) to extend its Nuclear 
Power Reactor Operating Licence (PROL) by 12 months for the Darlington Nuclear 
Generating Station (NGS). The Darlington NGS is located in the municipality of Clarington, 
on the north shore of Lake Ontario. 
 
The current licence for the Darlington NGS is valid until December 31, 2014.  The proposed 
licence amendment is to extend the current licence by 12 months, to December 31, 2015, 
with the same terms and conditions as the current licence. This will allow OPG additional 
time to provide more comprehensive documentation, reflect new CNSC expectations and 
facilitate public engagement in the upcoming hearing process for a long-term licence, 
including refurbishment.  
 
The CNSC advertised a Notice of Public Hearing for the Darlington NGS back on March 10, 
2014. If OPG’s current request for an extension is approved, the public hearing originally 
advertised for November 2014 will be deferred.  
 
Following the deliberations in a closed session and decision of the Commission on this 
matter, a Record of Proceedings, including Reasons for Decision will be published on the 
CNSC website and made available to the public. 
  
The hearing submissions from OPG and CNSC staff are not available on the CNSC 
website and must be requested through the Secretariat at the address below: 
 
c/o Marie-Claude Valade 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  Tel.: 613-947-8597 or 1-800-668-5284 
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046   Fax: 613-995-5086 
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9   E-mail: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/the-commission/pdf/2014-11-05-Notice-2014-H-04-OPG-DarlingtonRenewal-e-edoc4392753.pdf
http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/the-commission/pdf/2014-11-05-Notice-2014-H-04-OPG-DarlingtonRenewal-e-edoc4392753.pdf

